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As the popular saying goes, “There are no secrets to success. It is the result of
preparation, hard work, and learning from failure.” – Colin Powell .

Rotaract Club of Presidency College is delighted to announce that it has been
recognised with a Platinum Recognition for the Third quarter of the Rota year 2021-
2022.

The points were assigned based on a variety of criteria. Our club received this honour
due to the enthusiastic participation of its members throughout the quarter.

This should be viewed as the stepping stone in striving to be a better club as a whole and
a better Rotaractor as an individual. Let us keep up the good work; working harder will
help us achieve greater heights and recognition in the future.


